

Tedd Mitchell, M.D. President Texas Tech Health Science Center 150 Administration Building Box 42005 Lubbock, Texas 79409-2005

January 25, 2017

Dear Dr. Mitchell,

On behalf of the Texas Association of Mexican American Chambers of Commerce (TAMACC) we would like to invite Texas Tech Health Science Center to renew our long-standing working relationship in efforts to improve Historically Underutilized Business (HUB) participation in doing business with the great state of Texas.

TAMACC and the Texas Association of African American Chambers of Commerce (TAAACC) will host a Memorandum of Cooperation signing Thursday, March 30, 2017 at the Texas State Capitol from 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM in the Capitol Auditorium. This signing ceremony will include approximately sixteen Texas state agencies and universities along with delegations of business owners from our organizations. After the signing ceremony, we would also like to invite you and your guests to a reception to celebrate the renewal of efforts to improve the number of HUB owned businesses doing business with these entities.

TAMACC is an organization founded in 1975 to provide advocacy, technical assistance, and services to the Hispanic business community. With a base membership of over 15,000, nearly 600,000 Hispanic owned businesses, TAMACC is the premier Hispanic business organization in Texas.

We look forward to your positive response and will work closely with your HUB Coordinator to ensure a successful presentation. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at (512) 444-5727 or panton@tamacc.org.

Respectfully,

Samuel Guzman

Chairman of the Board

Pauline E. Anton

Executive Director / CEO

Texas Association of Mexican American Chambers of Commerce is the Leading Hispanic Business Organization in Texas Since 1975

Post Office Box 41780 Austin Texas 78704 (512) 444-5727 www.TAMACC.org



